
 

 

 

 
 
 
For Immediate Release  
June 24, 2020 

 
 
 

Jennifer Zoghby 
 jen.zoghby@cityofmobile.org 

 

N. Broad Street Closure from St. Louis Street  
to Congress Street Intersection Extended

 
 
Mobile, AL – The temporary closure of N. Broad Street from St. Louis Street through the 
Congress Street intersection has been extended due to weather conditions. The closure will 
continue through Thursday, July 2.  
 
All activities continue to be weather-dependent and may be delayed or rescheduled in the event 
of inclement weather. Drivers are reminded to obey the 25-MPH speed limit and to use caution 
when traveling through the work zone, especially at night. Motorists should watch for 
construction workers and equipment entering and exiting the roadway. 
 
The latest Mobile TIGER Grant construction project information is available on the Internet at 
https://www.cityofmobile.org/reconnectingmobile/tiger-grant/. This page is the fastest and 
easiest way to stay informed about scheduled lane closures and other construction-related 
impacts.  

For the latest news and project information from the City of Mobile, follow us on Twitter 
(@city_of_Mobile) or like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofmobile. 
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